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e Message from the AVP

| Employee Recognitions
Mark has been working for Facility Services : You're Invited
for 13 years. He enjoys the flexibility that his Campus Kudos
position offers. Prior to working for § | Essential Staff Reminder
Northwest, he worked for Energizer. Facilities On The Go

Project Updates

Mark was born and raised in Ravenwood, MO. He and his Contact Us

wife Vickie have two daughters, Megan and Mandi and two

grandsons, Brogan and Colin.

When Mark isn’t working, he likes to spend time on his Hard Work

woodworking projects.

doesn’t guarantee
Rush Lake, MN was an annual fishing destination during

succes s, but

Mark’s childhood. He now continues the tradition with his
my roves its

wife, children, and grandchildren.

Thank you Mark for your dedicated 13 years at Northwest
and the Facility Services department!
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MESSAGE FROM THE AVP

Team,

My sincere thanks for your valuable input during the recent series of
discussions relating to the 2021 Employee Engagement Survey Results,
and I look forward to the upcoming scheduled sessions. On behalf of the
Facility Services leadership/supervisory team, I pledge our commitment
to carefully evaluating and acting on identified operational concerns
which are within our reach and in the best interest of the Facility Services
department and University.

I appreciate all you do.

Dan

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITIONS
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4 " gYears of Ser:_lgica )

N
Jeff Andrews, Waste Diversion Tech 7 years
Caleb Booth, Groundskeeper 4 years
Terri Carmichael, Capital Programs Coordinator 30 years
Mel Faustlin, Custodian 9 years
Jay Hart, Plumber 18 years
Holly Kunkel, Custodian 4 years
Robin Moser, Custodian 14 years
Chris Redden, Waste Diversion Supervisor 15 years
Chris Redmond, Carpenter 8 years
Matt Shurvington, Fleet/Sm Engine Mechanic 4 years
Mel Withington, Custodian 7 years

Farewell and Best Wishes!
At the end of January, Curtis Sybert retires from his Central Plant
Waste Water Treatment Operator position after 19 years. Thank
you for all you have done for Northwest and Facility Services!
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YOU'RE INVITED

Below is a list of some upcoming events for February that may interest you. For a full list and

event details visit http://calendar.nwmissouri.edu.

o Black History Month lecture: Dr. Eddie S. Glaude Jr. - 2/3 from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at the
Charles Johnson Theater. This lecture is free and open to the public.

o Wellness Workshop: Healthy Snacking - 2/7 from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm at the Union,
Meeting Room D. “Make and take” healthy and affordable snacks.

o Distinguished Lecture Series: Capt. Scott Kelly - 2/8 at 7:30 pm at the Ron Houston
Center for Performing Arts. Capt. Scott Kelly, a NASA astronaut will share his remarkable
story of his year in space.

o Wellness Workshop: Art Therapy - 2/15 from 1:00 pm -2:00 pm at the Union, Meeting
Room D. Learn the benefits of art therapy while creating your own piece of art to take home.

o Student Senate: Winter Blood Drive 2/16 & 2/17 from 11:00 am - 4:00 pm at the
Union, Tower View Room.

o I Will Listen - 2/22 from 1:00 pm -3:00 pm in the Union, Ballroom. Annual event aimed at

reducing stigmas surrounding mental illness and discussing mental health disorders.

o Career Pathing: What's Tripping Your Triggers? Keeping Your Cool When Situations
Get Hot! - 2/24 at 11:00 am, 2:00 pm, or 3:30 pm at the Union, Ballroom.

Suggestions?

We want to hear your ideas on how to better serve our customers and improve your
department’s work environment.

If you have a suggestion please feel free to drop it in the “Comments” box located in
the Facility Services Administration office area.
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CAMPUS KUDOS

Facilities Team,

Just wanted to express appreciation for the custodians,
painters, and all others who have worked so hard in the
administration building lately. The painting in the stairwell
looks great! The quick response to recent work orders has

been very much appreciated. Our custodial team always

takes extra care to ensure our office areas are clean far

beyond our expectations.
Thank you, thank you, THANK YOU!I

-Finance Team

Beth Strushy Thank you for coming in twice over the
From Beth Russo

Holiday break to help shovel snow and clean up water in a

stairwell. You are the best!

From Deb Redmeond

Thank you to environmental services who cleaned

Martindale 302 on Nov. 30th after another group had left
the room and the floor a mess. The Natural Resource
History & Interpretation Final project was a success due to
this. We greatly appreciated those who took the extra time

to clean this room. The event was a success!-- Dr. Alice

Foose Alyssa Pulley, Dan Haslag, and Adam Randles! KUDOS to

each of you for an amazing introductory meeting for our

potential P3 project at Northwest! You all were well

prepared and excelled at your representation of Northwest!
| am super excited to work with this team on this project!

Exciting opportunities are on the horizon! Thanks for all
Caleb Booth,

Thank you so much for the extra help scooping snow |

. . From Mary Collins
really appreciated itll -

From Deb Redmond

Special thanks to Tony Christian and Amy Chor for their
excellent work preparing Martindale 302 for the exhibit.

Frem Gina Smith
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ESSENTIAL STAFF REMINDER

Emergencies, such as inclement weather, may arise and the President or their
designated representative will make the decision and announcement of any
University closings or cancellations. Northwest Missouri State University will
maintain essential services and operations needed at that time. When a closing or
cancellation occurs, essential staff will report to work as usual. There are some
individuals who may be required to perform essential services remotely and those
individuals will be identified in advance and notified by their supervisors, but in most
cases essential staff is expected to be on-site.

FACILITIES ON THE GO

Window Cleanin Site Visit for Central Plant Modernization

Completed Work Orders
January Total - 1,485

Maintenance 1063 Recycle Center

Custodial 110 Sign Shop

Landscape 21 Transportation

Health & Safety Central Plant
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PROJECT UPDATES

Classroom Refreshes

CONTACT US

Dan Haslag, AVP Facility Services 660-562-1394
Tina Frueh, Director of Facility Services 660-562-1648
Amber Newham, Business Operations Coordinator 660-562-1573
Nancy Ozanne, Transportation Supervisor 660-562-1679

Students/Front Desk/Work Orders 660-562-1183



